Mary Curran

From: Housing Minister <MINISTER@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: 08 November 2023 15:21

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject: RE: Review of Housing for All and the Programme for Government

Dear Ms. Curran,
Thank you for your email to Mr. Darragh O’Brien, Minister for Housing, Local Government and Heritage.

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence, which has been forwarded to Officials in the Department for
their information and necessary attention, and the attention of the Minister.

Kind regards,
Aaron

Aaron Quinn
Minister's Office

An Roinn Tithiochta, Rialtais Aititil agus Oidhreachta
Department of Housing, Local Government and Heritage

From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 8 November 2023 09:41

To: Housing Minister <MINISTER@housing.gov.ie>

Cc: Cllr Seamas McGrattan <seamas.mcgrattan@dublincity.ie>; Kathy Quinn <kathy.quinn@dublincity.ie>
Subject: Review of Housing for All and the Programme for Government

cauTion: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Ma naged Desktop service. Do not click on any links or open any
attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is safe. If you are in any doubt, please
contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk.

Good morning Niamh,

Please find attached letter for the attention of Minister O’Brien from Clir. Séamas McGrattan, Chair of the Finance
SPC, Dublin City Council regarding the above.

Best regards,

Mary

Mary Curran | A. Senior Staff Officer | Finance Secretariat

Combhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath | Roinn Airgeadais | Block 1, Floor 8, Oifigi na Cathrach, Baile Atha Cliath 8, |
Dublin City Council | Finance Department | Block 1, Floor 8, Civic Offices, Dublin 8 |
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